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I support and fully endorse  the application of Randall Ross for official Ubuntu membership. As a member 
of the Vancouver Ubuntu Loco I have benefited from his hospitality and leadership. His leadership has 
enriched all of the loco members. I believe that Vancouver  is a better place because of Randall's 
untiring commitment to spreading the good news of Ubuntu for all. I have experienced his leadership as 
being based on his knowledge of all things Ubuntu. He is visionary. He is innovative. He is passionate 
about Ubuntu. His vision, passion and innovation are exemplified for me in the “Helping Saturday 
Sessions” which has organized at Vancouver Community college for the past four months. These are  open 
invitations to the public to come to discover Ubuntu, to come to get assistance in any aspect of Ubuntu 
and /or to come to get some problems solved. His team of volunteers are a true community; they are 
generous and competent. I have been a happy beneficiary of these gatherings. I have been introduced to 
the “Spirit of Ubuntu” which Randall models and coaches. From what I have seen, there is no better 
representative for Ubuntu. Yours truly, Peter Dawe


